

NOTICE

June 3, 2025

Name Change and Branding Update

Dear TWCARMF Members,

In October 2024, the TWCA Board approved changing the association's name to **Texas Water Association**, following several months of thoughtful planning and collaboration between the Board and staff.

The Fund is excited to announce that we are following suit! At the March 2025 Fund Board meeting, the Board discussed this development and agreed that the Fund would also adopt the new name. The close relationship between the Association and the Fund, including the similarity in name, has been a cornerstone of the Fund's success over the years. As a result, the Board formally adopted the new name: Texas Water Association Risk Management Fund (TWARMF).

The first step in this transition is the adoption of a new logo and branding. The Fund will begin implementing the new name and logo in communications, the Fund's website (over the next few months), promotional materials, and a new conference booth (in October). There are many moving parts to these seemingly simple changes that will be rolled out over the coming months. Some changes (e.g., declarations of coverage, rate worksheets, and other underwriting materials) are much more complex and will take much longer to implement. We appreciate your understanding and patience through this process.

Please note that we do not anticipate the need to change individual member interlocal agreements as a result of this name change.

Thank you for your continued support and engagement as we move forward with this exciting new chapter.

Sincerely,

Diane

Clane lendine Director Pool Admiristration TWA Risk Management Fund

10535 Boyer Blvd., Suite 100, Austr., TX 78758 Cell 206,498,6708

b-mail done.lensine@sed:wick.com



Use the links below for more information and tools

Member Resources

Workers' Compensation Forms

Liability and Property Loss Notices

Fund Contact List

www.twcarmf.org